

December 6, 2016

Mountain View City Council 500 Castro Street Mountain View, CA 94041

Re: Wi-Fi in Downtown Mountain View

Dear Honorable City Councilmembers:

We're pleased to present a renewed collaboration between the City of Mountain View and Google which will provide Wi-Fi in the downtown corridor. In short, this plan provides for a Google grant of \$800,000, managed by the City, to create and maintain a free, public outdoor Wi-Fi network in the downtown corridor of the City of Mountain View for five years.

City staff has been exceptional in working through the complexities of the Wi-Fi partnership and we sincerely appreciate their diligence in ensuring that this plan meets the needs of city residents and government.

We appreciate your involvement in Google's initial foray into Wi-Fi and we hope the next generation of Wi-Fi meets the ever changing needs of our community.

Thank you for your continued partnership.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Prozan

Chief of Public Affairs and Government Relations

Bay Area